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Greetings,
 
I am writing to express my concern with the above application.  This proposal is not in the public’s
 best interest and will result in higher domestic natural gas prices for years to come and will
 ultimately use up our domestic supply.  Additionally, as an affected Massachusetts homeowner and
 utility rate payer who has only recently been made aware of this proposal and it’s relationship to
 other gas pipe proposals I would like to request an extension of the commenting deadline of today
 at 4:30>
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Matthew McConnell

Andover MA 01810
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